Seekonk Veterans Memorial Park Committee Meeting
Seekonk Town Hall
Tuesday, March 15, 2016 7:00PM
David Viera, Chairman
Robert DeFontes, Vice Chairman
David Sullivan, Member
Vidal DeMedeiros, Member
Joe Velardo, Member
Doreen Taylor, President, Friends of the Seekonk Veterans Memorial

Audience Members: Susan Mallon

Bobby Young
Chairman called the meeting to order at 7:04pm
Paver Updates-Doreen Taylor provided the Committee with pavers sold and described the process
between herself and Mark Drapeau. Mark Drapeau as Designer/Engineer is working with the engraving
process but is unavailable for this meeting.
Timeline Schedule-Joe Valardo gave an update on construction process what was done and what is

needed. Electrical List given to Bob DeFontes; need to have it all collected by 4/18/16. Water Service is
expected to start 3/16/16. The water meter cover and supplies donated by Matt Quirk @ Seekonk

Supply.
Dedication Plans Updated-Robert DeFontes, Doreen Taylor, David Viera

Dedication Time: 11:00am; all motorized vehicles can stop at the Library; all firetrucks will move
on to the Jr. High School. Mr. Cadime and Mr. Fuller are aware. There is no rain date planned.

ZBA to meet on April 11t re: the signage; a variance is a 50 day process; the permanent sign may not be
up by dedication.

Doreen Taylor provided an update of financing available as of 3/15; 1 copy attached.
No votes taken during this meeting.

Meeting adjourned approximately 8:30pm



